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5 February 2020                                   CTP/2020/P/VP/025 
 

 

Dear Parents / Guardian, 
 

Update on Primary 2 Level Activities 

 
 

With reference to our school notification, ‘Step Up of Precautionary Measures for 

2019-nCoV’, dated 5 February 2020, we would like to provide an update on the status of 

the activities.  

 

The P2 Community Trail scheduled in February will be suspended until further 

notice. 

 

After-school programme such as ‘PM Read’ will carry on until further notice. Please 

be assured that adjustments to reduce group size of the activities has been made. 

 

MOE is constantly reviewing precautionary measures to ensure that our schools 

remain a safe and healthy learning environment for all our students. We will inform you 

should there be any updates.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Chia See Chew Albert  

Principal 

 


